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Friday, 4 July 2025 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents, 
 
The children have worked incredibly hard over the course of the past academic year and now 
deserve a break!  However, we are always mindful that some parents and pupils like to have 
continuity while they are away from school.  
 
With that in mind, we recommend the following to help consolidate the year’s learning. 
 
With all best wishes. 
 
Andy Neil 
Deputy Head, Academic 
 
 

English Maths 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Please find attached to this email. Children can 
take part at their local library. 
 
Any writing opportunities 
Why not try writing postcards, diaries, letters, 
shopping lists, book reviews? Your child’s 
English teacher would love to see what they have 
been up to in September.  

TT Rockstars  
This is a great opportunity to consolidate and focus 
on times table recall ahead of Year 4.  
 
Century 
Children can access their tailored learning pathway 
on topics from this year using their usual Microsoft 
login details 
 
Maths Workbooks 
We recommend the following books to help 
consolidate the year’s learning: 
 
CGP KS2 Maths Targeted Question Book - Year 3 
CGP KS2 Maths Targeted Question Book - Year 3 
Stretch  
 

 

 


